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Dear members of the Joint Transportation Committee, 

 

My name is Kirstie Allery and I am a resident of Tigard. 

 

Hall Boulevard is a dangerous road in my community. Hall has poor road surface 

conditions, potholes, and no sidewalks or crosswalks in places that there should be. 

Multiple people have been struck on Hall. It breaks my heart to see a memorial site 

for the woman who died. It’s unsafe for drivers, pedestrians, bikers, and most 

importantly, the children who use Hall to get to school. These kids are being put in 

unnecessary danger just to get an education. This is unacceptable. 

 

Tigard is willing to do their part to help improve Hall Boulevard, and it’s time that the 

state fulfill its obligations. After years of neglect to the detriment of our community, we 

deserve a safe road for all users. To make this happen we need you to pass House 

Bill 2756 to fix Hall and give it to the people who actually use it. 

 

Please pass House Bill 2756 to make Hall Boulevard safer. Thank you for your 

consideration. 

 


